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Warmest greeting form Tandjung sari.

Thank you again for your email and thank you for your prompt phone call just recently
and we are aware of your concerns regarding the ongoing projects the Family bungalow
#25. Apologize for not informing you earlier.

Please allow me to inform you more about the project family bungalow #25, the project
building in stages of finishing as such: brushing tiles, doors installation, painting the
walls, furniture, landscape, ect... and expected to be finished in February 2016; working
hours are 9AM until 5PM.

We are committed to the comfort of our guests, therefore we always try our outmost
best to ensure that any noise from the bungalow project is kept to a minimum.

Again, we are sorry for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your kind
understanding, should you have further question please do let us know.



